
Motherhood & Apple Pie Breakfast

Each year the NAMC hosts its invitation only &ldquo;Motherhood & Apple Pie&rdquo; breakfast, where we celebrate
mothers, Mothers&rsquo; Day, our donors, supporters, and volunteers. The event--entirely free to attend!--is a wonderful
way to hear more about our vision, mission, and recent progress. It&rsquo;s also a great way to meet our dedicated
champions in a fun, informal setting. 





This year&rsquo;s event is planned for Thursday, May 8, 2008 from 8:00 &ndash; 10:00 AM, 

at the Bank of America Atrium, 300 Broadhollow Rd, Melville, NY




If you&rsquo;d like more information contact Ellen at ellenk@motherscenter.org or 516-939-MOMS (6667) x104.




Attendance at our "Motherhood & Apple Pie" breakfast is by invitation only.

 

You can view the PowerPoint presentation by clicking below:

NAMC Motherhood and Apple Pie Presentation part I - About the NAMC

NAMC Motherhood and Apple Pie Presentation part II - Inspirational Piece
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